Gustavus PFAS Action Coalition (GPAC) 08-09-2021 Quarterly Report Submitted by GPAC Chair, Kelly McLaughlin

- 1- GPAC met with FAA, DOT, Dragun Corp, etc, facilitated by Earth Justice in order to further discuss airport construction and NEPA concerns.
- 2- GPAC has had weekly meetings with DOT (as an outcome of the previous meeting) to maintain up to date info on airport project. GPAC has continued to express concerns about the reuse of materials, and the continued distruption of contaminated surface materials.
- 3- GPAC contributed significant feedback and direction to Shannon and Wilson regarding their proposed site characterization plan, due to take place this September.
- 4- GPAC continued communication with DOT, FAA, Dragun, Earth Justice, regarding NEPA process.
- 5 GPAC advocated for flux meter installation to gather data on potential efficacy of plumestop at Gustavus Airport.
- 6 GPAC mailed reports (compiled by McDowell) to other affected communities around the state of AK.
- 7- GPAC participated in multiple media interviews.
- 8- GPAC met with State Reps in Gustavus to discuss PFAS and legislation introduced last session.